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Friends of Mid-Columbia 
Libraries holds our regular 
meeting the first Monday of 
every month at 1 pm at the 
Kennewick library, at 1620 S. 
Union St. The next meeting is 
Monday, May 6th. 
Participate and enjoy the 
benefits of being involved 
and shaping the future of our 
projects and our 
organization. Volunteers are 
also needed for semi-annual 
Giant Book sales in April and 
September. Hours are 
flexible. Please contact Fernie 
Coe at (509) 322-6949 or visit 
midcolumbialibraries.org/ 
FOL for more information.

MONTHLY MEETINGS: 
JOIN US AT 1 PM! 

Meet Christine McMahon, FOL Vice-President and Membership Director 

midcolumbialibraries.org/fol
midcolumbialibraries.org/fol


1620 S. Union 

Kennewick, WA 99338 

Support Friends of Mid-Columbia Libraries! 
All funds raised by Friends of Mid-Columbia Libraries provide valuable support for library programs and resources. 

Have a friend who’s not a Friend yet? Encourage your friends to sign up today! 

Name(s)              

Address               

City, State, Zip             

Home, Cell Phone            

Email Address             

 Friend  $5/year  Really Good Friend I’d like to volunteer! Contact me. 

Please make checks payable to FOL (Friends of the Libraries).      TAX ID: 91-6050122. 

Return to: Friends of Mid-Columbia Libraries, 1620 S. Union, Kennewick, WA 99338 


